
BE THE ONE INC. 

ANNUAL REPORT 2022 

 

1. Grants Given  

SIXTEEN (16) Families Adopting SEVENTEEN (17) Children from the countries 

of the United States, Columbia, Honduras, India, S. Africa, S. Korea, Thailand, and 

Ukraine, were awarded grants. (7 Domestic/9 International) 

  2. Families Educated  

• Public Service Announcements were written and sent to media for the 

Annual Meeting, the Craft Night, the 5K Walk/Run, and the Golf Scramble.  

• Adoption articles were shared via Facebook. 

 

  3. Advocacy 

• The organization maintained a web presence through its website and increased 

its presence on Facebook.  

• Local waiting Children who needed advocacy were shared through Be The 

One’s Facebook page.  

 

  4. Fundraisers                   

• A craft night was held in March. 

• A 5K walk/run was held in May. 

• Our 4th Golf Scramble was held on August 13th. 

• Money was also raised through a letter campaign in February in which donor 

letters were sent to regular donors, local churches, and local businesses. 

 

5. Volunteer Hours  

 The board of Be The One volunteered over 225 hours and over 1,500 miles during 

the year.  

 


